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STAFF BIRTHDAYS THIS AND NEXT WEEK:                                       

 Xose Pascua; Mar 11th,  Bea Shelby; Mar 11th, Caroline 
Karoczkai; Mar 15th 

 
STAFF AND STUDENTS:                                     
      
 

  
 1. Pi Day on March 14th is around the corner! Join us in these 
exciting Pi (π) themed events: 
  

Date  Time & 

Location 

Event  Participants 

Fri  

3/10 

  

Lunch & 

period 5 

Library 

Pi Jeopardy Teams of 4 

Sign up by 

Wed 3/8 

Mon 

3/13 

  

Period 4 

Room 905 

Amazing Pi Race Teams of 4 

Sign up by 

Wed 3/8 

Tue 

3/14 

Lunch Pi Parade  Clubs, Staff & 

Students 



  Quad Pi Reciting Contest Individuals 

Pi Eating Contest Individuals 

Pi Walk Individuals 

Other exciting activities...featuring 

LJHS Band 

  

  

Sign up in room 905 or email Mrs. Vu at tvu@sandi.net. 

Pie and prize donations are needed! 

  

Attention all clubs! Show your school spirit and win prizes by 
participating in the Pi Day Parade on March 14th at lunch in the 
quad. Make a Pi-themed club entry or mini-float with wagons, 
signs, posters, and/or costumes. Prizes will be awarded to the best 
and most creative entries. No bikes or motorized vehicles allowed. 
Contact Ms. Vu in room 905 or at tvu@sandi.net to sign up or for 
more info. 
 

3. Se       2.. Seniors! The LJHS Foundation Scholarship Application is now 

live: LJHS Scholarship App    

The deadline is May 4 and the paperwork should be turned in to the 

counseling office that day by 3:30pm. 

1. Download & Print your application LJHS counseling website 

 Your Completed Application is Due: Tuesday, May 2nd  in the 
counseling office 

 

mailto:tvu@sandi.net
mailto:tvu@sandi.net
https://www.sandiegounified.org/schools/sites/default/files_link/schools/files/schools/la_jolla/counseling/LJHS%20Scholarship%20App.pdf


If you have questions please come see / contact Mrs. Savoia 
(evilchis@sandi.net) or Mr. Cavaiola (jcavaiola@sandi.net) 

Thank  

 
3. It's time to order AP Exams!  The last day to order exams is 

March 19th! 

  

All students must register online for their AP Exams.  

Payment may be in the form of credit card, debit card or paypal.  

Checks are also accepted but orders must first be completed 

online. 

 

Students requesting a fee reduction: See Ms. Aguilar in the 

counseling office before ordering. 

  

Please go to this link for AP Exam information, including deadlines 

for payment, and to order: http://aptestservice.com/lajolla/ 

  

Questions should be referred to the student's instructor or Kristen 

Salehi, Counselor, at ksalehi@sandi.net. 

4. The U-Touch club will be holding our annual Uganda Education 
campaign until March 24th. 100% of the funds raised goes to meet 
the needs of education for students in Uganda, and with your 
continuing support, the student’s dream of an education and 
positive future can be realized, so please encourage friends and 
family to donate! Envelopes and flyers will be distributed in your 
second period class, where donations should be returned as well. 

mailto:evilchis@sandi.net
mailto:jcavaiola@sandi.net
http://aptestservice.com/lajolla/
mailto:ksalehi@sandi.net


Also note that the top two classes to raise the most money will win 
pizza and cookie parties, and prizes will be given individually to 
anyone who donates over $35! 
 
 5. Juniors - don't miss tomorrow night's program where you 

become a college admissions officer! 

Attend the March 9 Mock Admissions event where you will break 
out into small groups and join the discussion lead by real college 
admissions representatives.  You will look at three applications of 
fictitious students, and decide whether they should be admitted, 
denied or waitlisted at your college. 

The evening culminates with a college fair in the cafeteria where 
30 college representatives will have tables with information about 
their schools. Registration is required, so check your Naviance 
email for a notice from Ms. K. about how to sign up! 

6. Attention all Students and Faculty! In & Out Burgers will be sold 

at lunch TODAY, March 8th for $5.00 each. Come support the 

Freshman class in an effort to reduce our Senior dues. See you in 

the quad next Wednesday!!!  

7. TODAY IS THE DAY FOR SENIORS to go to the football bleachers 
right before lunch for the SENIOR CLASS PHOTO. 11:25 is the time, 
the bleachers are the place. CLASS OF 2017--get there before the 
lunch bell.-from Ms. LeCren, Yearbook Advisor 
 
7. CAML test #6 (last of the year) has been moved to 5th period, 
Tues March 21.  Sign up in room 904. 
 
8. Krispy Kreme and Kahoot in Room 502 tomorrow, Thursday, 
March 9th in honor of International Women’s Day. Students may 



answer questions about historic women to win Krispy Kreme 
donuts 
 
9. Thanks to all the people who donated or tried to donate blood 
at the blood drive. Your efforts and blood are really appreciated. 
Winners of the prizes will be announced.  
 

10. Attention CSF members,  

Please see the CSF Message Board outside of ROOM 502 for 

important messages!!! All of the year's meetings are indicated, as 

well as other club info 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 


